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Comments: Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness. There are many places for human occupancy in and

around natural areas already.  The U.S. Forest Service is best to leave its policy unchanged and phase out

ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to permanently in Wilderness, and to

change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.   With the human population growing

immensely, it's critical that our impact on nature be taken into account and that policies remain in place to ensure

nature has separation and sanctuary away from us.  Thanks for your consideration of my comments. 


